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October 30, 2024

The Site Plan as submitted for the I68 Training Facility  is Phased into Four Phases which includes only 
the shooting ranges, access drive and parking to be constructed.   No Buildings (Facilities) will be 
constructed until Phase 4 which will require a new Site Plan for these improvements.   These Buildings 
(Facilities) will require a Landscape Plan, a Lighting Plan, a Water Resources Report,  an OWTS Design 
& Report, a Soils Report pursuant to Appendix C of the EMC once the final number and location on the
Facilities are known.  

Our opinion is that the Soils Report pursuant to Appendix C of the EMC is not be required at these first
Four Phases of the proposed development of the site.  We are requesting the removal of said Soils 
Report from this submittal.

We have requested Ryan Howser, Project Planner to remove said Soils Report from the submission 
items but he is out of town until November 5th, 2024.  

  


